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MESSAGE FROM IOMP PRESIDENT  

John Damilakis1 

1 University of Crete, School of Medicine, Crete, Greece  

 
Dear colleagues, 

First, I would like to extend a warm welcome to 
the new Editors of the MPI journal, Dr Francis 
Hasford and Dr. Sameer Tipnis. I am confident that 
under their guidance, the journal will thrive, 
facilitating the exchange of knowledge in the field of 
medical physics. 

MPI plays a major role in keeping the medical 
physics community informed about the latest 
developments and breakthroughs. This dissemination 
of knowledge stimulates collaboration, encourages 
innovation, and supports evidence-based practices. 
Through its open access policy and international 
reach, the journal facilitates collaboration and 
networking opportunities, fostering an inclusive and 
vibrant medical physics community. 

As we embark on a new chapter in the journal's 
journey, it is essential to emphasize the significant 
role it plays in advancing knowledge and promoting 
excellence in medical physics. MPI provides a 
platform for medical physicists sharing educational 
and professional insights in our field. This journal 
equips medical physicists with the knowledge and 
tools needed to provide high-quality education, 
mentorship, and training to the next generation of 
professionals. Furthermore, the journal offers a space 
to discuss professional matters. By fostering these 
discussions, the MPI contributes to the development 

of a cohesive professional community, dedicated to 
advancing patient-centered care and promoting the 
highest standards of professionalism. 

As I warmly welcome the new Editors of MPI, I 
acknowledge the crucial role this publication plays in 
our quest for excellence in medical physics. By 
providing a platform for education and professional 
matters, the journal not only advances knowledge and 
innovation but also nurtures a community of 
passionate individuals dedicated to enhancing patient 
care and safety. 
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